
Technology Report 

May, 2013 

This month the Technology Department has worked on the following projects: 

 Worked with Ener-Tel on the annual fire alarm inspection, inspecting the 

fire alarms at every building in the district. 

 Worked with Erate issues, submitting forms and attachments required by 

Erate. 

 Assist Testing Coordinator in setup of computer and delivery of online 

testing through April and May testing sessions. 

 Replaced a damaged camera on the distance learning cart in the OHS 

computer lab. 

 Worked in HE building at OHS with connectivity issues and printer 

problems. 

 Worked with AVID, setting up 6 new reference iPad minis. 

 Worked on the Web page, updating information and posting employment 

opportunities. 

 Worked with the new athletic director setting up technologies for him. 

 Worked with several teachers with computer issues ranging from computers 

that won’t boot, to email issues, to printer issues, etc. 

 Worked with teachers on updating the operating system on their iPads. 

 Worked with the Federal Programs Director, updating information on the 

web pages dealing with her programs. 

 Worked with several teachers on gradebook issues. 

 Worked with students with issues they have with their issued Acer tablets.  

 Worked with Coach Tandy updating Acrobat Reader and connectivity issues 

at Davidson Gym. 

 Worked at OES setting up Imagine Learning and Istation for summer school. 

 Worked with Mr. Gully Mrs. Talamantes on projector issues with 

SchoolView and their document cameras. 

 Replaced printer in OMS lab 

 We continue to support faculty, staff, and students with issues and needs that 

arise.  


